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501 E Moorestown Rd., Wind Gap, PA 

Boscola Announces $1,860,161 In Funding For Dual 
Credit Programs At Lehigh Valley Community Colleges
By Senator Lisa Boscola

BETHLEHEM  – State Senator Lisa M. Boscola announced today that Northampton 
Community College and Lehigh Carbon Community College were awarded a total of 
$1,860,161 in grant funding for their dual credit programs, which allow high school stu-
dents to take college courses and earn both college and high school credit.

 “Dual credit programs have been very successful in increasing college readiness, 
college attendance, and college attainment,” Boscola stated.  “This funding to our re-
gion’s community colleges, therefore, is a prudent investment to improve educational 
opportunities and achievement that allows students to better prepare for successful 
careers.”

Lehigh Carbon Community College was awarded $1 million and Northampton Com-
munity College was awarded $860,161 for their dual credit programs.  Statewide, the 
Pennsylvania Department of Education awarded $14 million in grant funding to 15 pub-
lic institutions of higher education through the Commonwealth’s Dual Credit Innovation 
Grant Program.
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Visit SBVA.org for project details

We support the SLATE BELT VETERANS ASSOCIATION 
housing project for combat disabled veterans and 
their families at PATRIOT SQUARE in Bangor. PATRIOT SQUARE in Bangor. 

You Can Too!
Brian Perin left an endowment of $3.5 

million to the Slate Belt Veterans 
Association.  This generous gift is the 

cornerstone to move the project forward. 

SBVA Committee Members And Community Leaders In The 
Slate Belt At The Ground Breaking Ceremony In

 Patriot Square In Bangor Pa.

Design Renderings Of Combat Disabled Veterans And Their Families 1,2,3 Bedroom 
Units at Patriot Square

Phone: 610-509-4296

My Litter Cleanup Event in Plainfield Township

By Rep. Ann Flood
Rain or shine, we didn’t let the weather stop us! My Pick Up PA roadside cleanup in Plainfield Town-

ship was a huge success. We cleaned up 36 bags of trash and other discarded items near the inter-
section of Routes 512 and 33, making a visible difference in our community.

This event was more than just a cleanup. It was an opportunity to come together and show our pride 
in both the environment and our community. A big thank you to all the volunteers, my amazing staff 
and the Plainfield Township Fire Department for pitching in and making this day a success.


